
        

 

 
 

6th March 2020 
 

  

 
 Diary Dates: 

 
 

Parents’ Evenings 
Tues 10/3/20 

Thurs 19/3/20 
 
 

PTA Non-uniform day 
19/3/20 

 
 

Y1 & Y2 Visit to Chester 
Zoo 

20/3/20 
 
 

Scholastic Book Fair 
20th to 25th March 

 
 

PTA Easter Bingo 
27/3/20 

6pm for 6:30pm start 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  School office: admin@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk,  

Executive Headteacher: head@tarvin.cheshire.sch.uk 

Head of School: lorraine.skellon@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk       

    01829 732731       

 

 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter! 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 
We will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair in school from 20th to 25th March. The 

Book Fair will be open at home time each day for you to come and look through 

the range of books available and place your orders. Your child should have 

received a World Book Day voucher yesterday that can be put towards the cost of 

a book at the fair. 

 

Non-Uniform Day 
Pupils are invited to come to school in non-uniform on Thursday 19th March in 

return for donations of Easter Raffle items. 

 

Easter Bingo 
We hope you can join us for PTA Easter Bingo on Friday 27th March. Tickets will 

be on sale from the school office - £1 for adults, children are free. 

 

Parents’ Evening 
The first of our two Parents’ Evenings is next Tuesday. Your child should have 

brought home a letter with the time of your appointment. If you haven’t received 

one, please contact your child’s class teacher. Please come through the main 

entrance and make your way to your child’s classroom, where the meetings will 

take place. 

 

Cake Sale 
Thank you for supporting the Year 5 cake sale this week and for your generous 

donations. We look forward to sharing how much was raised for Dementia UK and 

WWF once the final count is done. 

 

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend! 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 


